Mai Vang

From: Thomas Saylor <gv14218@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 26, 2025 2:32 PM
To: *Cl-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: on CVS at Snelling and University

You don't often get email from gv14218@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

As aresident of the Hamline-Midway neighborhood, and a former commissioner and chair of the St
Paul Board of Zoning Appeals, I urge the City to move forward with the demolition of the vacant CVS
building at the intersection of Snelling and University. This building, in its current state, is unsafe,
unsightly, and unfit for the neighborhood. It is time to take firm action.

Thank you

Thomas Saylor

1150 Van Buren Ave
St Paul MN 55104



